
Headteacher’s  

Comments 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your support today on our mufti day.  Your donations of bottles are greatly appreciated and 
will ensure we have a well-stocked bottle tombola for our summer fair on Friday July the 7th @ 2.45. Dona-
tions of refreshments and also teddies etc are also most welcome. Please see the PFA poster for more de-
tails.  

The children have had another fantastic week. Yesterday we invited Allison from Windermere library into 
school to kick start the exciting 'Summer Reading Challenge'.  

We can't wait to hear how the children get on! 

Reading is at the heart of everything we do at Saint Cuthbert's. Many of our children regularly receive 
weekly Headteachers awards for reading 5 or more times in a week. Keep it up children!  

We also attended mass on Thursday for St. Peter & Paul day. We're so lucky having church so close to us 
& we're always very proud of how our children conduct themselves in mass.  

All children visited the library on Tuesday to view the 'Buried Treasure' exhibition. Massive thanks to the Lake 
District Holocaust Project for letting us be part of this amazing historical project, which includes lots of our 
own work! If you're passing the library, you should call in. We were also honoured to meet Faye, the grand 
daughter of one of the original Windermere boys. A few years ago our children wrote letters to Alfred Huber-
man, who was astounded by the generosity of the Windermere community. 

The Trailblazers spent Monday at the Armit museum in Ambleside. They had a 
great session writing nature journals and exploring the natural world. They 
have a follow up session next week, which will be great too!  

KS2 also enjoyed their penultimate water sports session on Windermere. Each week all the children 
have grown in confidence around the water and have learnt important skills about keeping safe 
whilst near water, which is a vital skill when you live in the Lakes!  

Next week is super busy: A group of KS2 are joining many other local 
school children at the climate summit at QKS. The children will share 

everything we do at school to help the planet. Our Laudato Si group meet weekly and are always 
coming up with new ways to save energy and recycle.  

 

On Monday, all children can come to school wearing green for our 'Green Heart Day'. On this day 
the children think about being green and make pledges to help the planet. I'm looking forward to 
hearing some of the ideas they have. 

 

The Mini Police are visiting Windermere Library gardens on 
Wednesday to plant up the big wooden planters and also 
complete a litter pick.  

 

I hope you have a lovely week. Thank you as always for your 
support.  

Mrs Bone 
Headteacher 

 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 4th July—Green Heart Day 
Weds 5th July—Mini Police AM 

Weds 5th July—KS2 Watersports PM 
Thurs 6th July—Nursery Open Morning 

Fri 7th July—Summer Fete 
Tues 11th July—KS2 Swimming 

Weds 12 July—Forest School KS2 
Thurs 14th July—Leavers Assembly 2pm 

Fri 14th July—Brantwood KS2 
Tues 18th July—Roan Head KS1 

Weds 19th July—Leavers Mass time TBC 
Weds 19th July—School closes @ 2pm 

Friday 30h June 2023 

Reception 89% 

Year 1  100%   

Year 2  100% 

Year 3  96%  

Year 4  96% 

Year 5 100% 

Year 6 89% 

Scan the QR 

code to get to 

our website. 

KS2 enjoying Watersports 


